Jeff Brooks

Committee members,

Regarding the Clean Vehicles bill. Trucks and automobiles emit extremely low levels of
greenhouse gases as compared to even 10 years ago. More of these gases are produced naturally by
the environment than by combustion engines. This bill is unnecessarily restrictive and requires such
a level of emission control that shipping will become nearly cost prohibitive. Washington state also
has completely different geological and climate conditions. We residents are struggling to afford to
even live in this state due the excessively high cost of living. This move only exponentially
increases that cost. Please vote no. The people of Washington state are not in support of this
proposal.



